
Fleckenstein-Mark-20050225163002
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/25/2005

From:     Mark Fleckenstein

Comment:
Copyrights should last for a specific number of years, so that someone can know 
"exactly" when the protection has expired. If an author of a work can not be found, 
perhaps by choice, so be it. The work "may not be used" until the protection 
expires. Authors who wish to share their works will make themselves available or may
otherwise realase their work.
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